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we're so glad you're here!

A message from our
President 
Hello
As 2023 comes to a close I would like to take this
opportunity to thank you for your support of our
Association.

WRRA continues to work behind the scenes to respond to
suggestions, ideas and concerns that can impact
individuals, families and businesses in our suburb.

NBN upgrades are now complete - contact your provider  
to discuss options (some may be free)
New dog rules for Judy Pannel Park & Fern Place park
Hard Waste will now be collected in skip bins
Signals at Bungaree road have been changed to allow for
improved traffic flow

Our committee have decided to test sending our summer newsletter in electronic format.  
The winter newsletter will continue to be printed and delivered to all letterboxes in the
suburb.

We would really appreciate your feedback on this new way of communicating with you.  
Drop an email to secretary@wrra.org.au and let us know what you think.  

Best wishes and thanks

Ben ps please feel free to share this newsletter with your friends and neighbours 

mailto:secretary@wrra.org.au


Every year, WRRA donates money to two schools to reward and
encourage primary school students who have shown skills in leadership,

academia or appication.

Mark and Joanne were elected by residents 
of the Beeloo Ward to respresent us as

councillors for the City of Canning
Mark - 0438 610 750 

cr.bain@canning.wa.gov.au
Joanne - 0408 244 563

cr.page@canning.wa.gov.au

underground power in east Wilson
casteldare walkway
playground improvements
Leach highway traffic & access
ways to attract new members
crime and safety in our community
tree canopy preservation
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R E H O B O T H  C H R I S T I A N  C O L L E G E
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Congrautations to our Wilson stars

Rate our ideas

 Wilson Primary School
  Joseph E for his leadership and responsibility in all areas of Wilson Primary School1.
  Elias R for his involvement and interest in Environmental activities2.

Rehoboth Christian College
  Anna K was awarded the Principals award for all round achievement3.
  Jun R was awarded the Christian Growth Award for all round commitment4.
  Clara E was awarded the Christian Character Award5.
   Kate W and Evelyn H were awarded the outstanding effort award6.

It’s been a busy year

our volunteers delivered 3000 newsletters to letterboxes in Wilson
consulted with the City to push improvements at a number of local playgrounds
been active in the support of improvements to Kent Street Weir
provided feedback to the City of Canning on the Castledare development site
supported the City of Canning waste review and recommended skip bins and tip passes be
introduced
encouraged the City of Canning to proactively retain trees on development sites
canvassed the City of Canning and Water Corporation to investigate reduced water pressure
maintained pressure on the City of Canning to keep the issue of dual use pathways in consideration
assisted residents to have directional signage and improved lighting in identified locations

Congratulations

A FEW THINGS THAT WRRA HAVE BEEN INVOLVED IN THIS YEAR
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P:  0427 445 270
E: secretary@wrra.org.au

W: wrra.org.au

T O  S E N D  Y O U R  F E E D B A C K  O R  A S K  A  Q U E S T I O N

O U R  M E E T I N G S  A R E  H E L D  O N  T H E  F I R S T  M O N D A Y  O F  E V E R Y  S E C O N D  M O N T H  -
R E F E R  T O  O U R  W E B S I T E  F O R  M O R E  D E T A I L S

Our office bearers
President - Ben Indrisie

Vice President - Max Zeller
Secretary - Deanne Dymock

Treasurer - Joanne Morris

Contact us

L E T ' S  C H A T !

P L E A S E  S U P P O R T  T H E S E  B U S I N E S S E S  W H O  A S S I S T  W R R A

Thank you to our valued sponsors

P: 9457 2195

118c Barbican St 
East Shelley

Uncomplicated cafe
meals & treats in a

casual space with river
and park views

P:  0418 945 997

Professional & personal
accounting services

Riverton Bridge
Pharmacy

LMR AccountantsCanning River
Cafe

10% discount for WRRA members

Living in Wilson survey
T H E  C I T Y  O F  C A N N I N G  W O U L D  L O V E  T O  H E A R  F R O M  Y O U

Residents are encouraged to complete the
survey on the City of Canning website. The
survey will help the City gain a better
understanding of the community’s values,
experiences and future needs and what it
believes makes a good place to live.
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